nnp ASSOCIATED
BRITISH PORTS
PORT OF FLEETWOOD

NOTICE to MARINERS 003 of 2024

Work Requiring Harbour Masters Permission or Consent

Mariners are hereby advised that in order to safeguard the Marine environment and also to
conform to the legal requirements contained within the Merchant Shipping Act of 1995 (As
Amended), the Marine Manager, as Harbour Master is to be notified prior to any of the following
activities commencing anywhere within the Port.

e Hot Work
e Engine Immobilisation or Engine Trials
e Diving or In Water Cleaning (Hull, Props etc)
note the in water cleaning of vessels hulls is prohibited within Fish and Wyre Docks

e Special Events
(E.G. Sailing Regatta’s, Swimming Events or Firework Display)

e Bunkering Operations — Fuel & Fresh Water are covered under separate arrangements.

NOTE: The Flying of drones in the Port is covered by a separate procedure.
Please allow up to 5 working days for a response to the permission request.
For any further information please contact Fleetwood dock on VHF Ch 12 or Tel 01253 872351.
Steve Hearn

Marine Manager
15 January 2024

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Fishermen and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the contents of
this notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.



